
C21-073
--In School Committee--

03/02/2021

Ordered:

That the following be referred to the Superintendent:That given the small numbers of children in
grades K-8 that for various reasons are not able to return to school in-person, the Superintendent
make every effort to find solutions to provide in-person opportunities to these children.

A true copy:

Dosha E. Beard
Executive Secretary to the School Committee
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